Mr. Paul Staff, Worcester Polytechnic Institute, Worcester, Mass.

Dear Paul:

I was very happy to read your thesis, but caught myself constantly trying to make corrections since 1942, although you stated in your communication that the study just goes through 1942. It is interesting to see how many changes have taken place since that time.

I think you have done a fine job and there is nothing that I can add to this very good work.

Wishing you continued success, and with kindest personal regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH